
From: MAIL, FPC
Cc: Todd, Leon; Moore, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: Support for amending SOP 460
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 3:55:27 PM

FYI
 
Public Comment regarding SOP 460
 
 
From: Paul Vang <paul@hawamke.org> 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 5:24 PM
To: MAIL, FPC <FPC@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Support for amending SOP 460
 
Hello,
 
My name is Paul Vang. I am a resident of Milwaukee (53223) and wanted to voice my support
of the changes to SOP 460 to eliminate the use of chokeholds by MPD police. 
 
I also wanted to oppose the promotion of Sgt. Blum. His second promotion would send the
wrong message to officers and community, that is, an officer can be silent and tacitly support
the abuse by officers while still being rewarded with promotions.
 
All the best,
 
Paul Vang
--
Sent from my mobile phone.
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